Dear Michael Nestico, Mayor, and Council,

Tarentum Recreation Board is requesting the use of Tarentum Riverview Memorial Park & First Avenue for the Tarentum Annual Boo Festival. The Board is requesting the street to be blocked between Bridge Street and Ross Street from 1:30 – 6:30 pm Saturday October 12,2019 for the Hay ride that will occur. There will be a hay maze, food games, hay ride, costume contest and a magic show. Stop by and support your community. Any questions contact Carrie Fox

Thank you,

Tarentum Recreation Board